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FILE: 02410-20 

SUBJECT: TRUCK TRAFFIC AT BURNABY TERMINAL 
NEW BUSINESS, COUNCIL MEETING 2020 FEBRUARY 24 

Under the New Business portion of the 2020 February 24 Council meeting, Councillor 
Dhaliwal referred to Item K) of the Council Correspondence package received up to 2020 
February 20 from Kay Inglis expressing concerns regarding high traffic at Burnaby 
Terminal and the surrounding area. 

Arising from discussion, Council adopted the following motion: 

THAT this item of correspondence be REFERRED to the Traffic Safety 
Committee 

Bianka Ze na a 
Deputy Cit Clerk 

BZ:rj 

Copied to: Director Engineering 

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire commun ity. 

4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2 I Telephone 604-294-7290 Fax 604-294-7537 I burnaby.ca 



 
From: KAY INGLIS   
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 9:28 AM 
To: info@transmountain.com 
Cc: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Truck traffic/ Mayor and Council 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward 
it to phishing@burnaby.ca  

Hello all,

I live on Ashgrove (Ash Grove) Crescent, and have done so for 34 years.  It used to be a quiet 
and tranquil neighbourhood. 

Now, since expansion of the tank farm, @ the Burnaby terminal, I find the area extremely busy 
and noisy.  The trucks going in and out, sometimes in convoys, block many of the surrounding 
streets, and the truck drivers oftentimes drive over the lane dividing line, going over into the 
oncoming lane.  As they also drive very slowly, especially up and down the hills, they also cause 
traffic delays, and major inconveniences. The affected roads, which I always use to get off  
the lower mountain are clogged.  There is no other alternative to leave or return to my residence.  

I am talking about Underhill Avenue, Shellmont, Production Way and Broadway, plus the 
intersections of Forest Grove Drive and Underhill, Underhill and Broadway, Forest Grove and 
Broadway, Production Way and Eastlake, Production Way and Broadway and Broadway and 
Gaglardi.

This is a ridiculous situation that you are putting us through, and it is entirely unnecessary.  I did 
not buy a place to live my retirement years in hell.  Why not think of alternative access to the 
terminal?  Get permission from City of Burnaby, and build a new road through your property so 
that it would not impact our neighbourhood?  I suppose, being aligned with the government 
doesn't permit creativity or concern from your company. 

I have copied this email to the Burnaby Mayor and Council, so that it is a matter of 
record.  Thank you for your attention. 

Regards,
Kay Inglis

"There are two ways of spreading light: to be the candle or the mirror that reflects it."  Edith 
Wharton
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